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• Generated $181,000 from two 
mail appeals for community sup-
port.

• Received $50,000 donation to 
help fund new patient call system.

• Obtained $500,000 contribution 
for high-tech imaging storage and 
retrieval system known as PACS 
(Picture Archiving and Communi-
cations System). 

• Raised some $10,000 through  
annual October Classic 5K/10K 
runs.ceived $6,000 grant from 
Swift Foundation to purchase 
portable mechanical ventilator.

• Updated Donor Wall in Main Hos-
pital Lobby honoring contributors.

• Maintained Endowment Fund to 
bolster future income stream

• Promoted planning giving  
opportunities with individual 
donors.

• Received $20,000 contribution 
from Hospital Auxiliary.

Foundation Fund-Raising Achievements
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Annual Report

HEALTH RESOURCE TO THE COMMUNITY

Chief of Staff Dan Sommer, 
a radiologist, retrieves a 
patient’s X-ray with the 
new PACS system.
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